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Ministry of Food Processing Industries (MoFPI), Government of India is organising
“World Food India, 2017", a mega international food summit in New Delhi, during 3rd - 5th
November, 2017. i 2. 0 0 0'World Food India 2017" is primarily aimed to
show case the vast investment opportunities available in India for all food processing and
food retail players including food processors, technology providers, & equipment
manufacturers & suppliers, logistics providers, cold chain operators as also the food retailers.
This would provide a platform to showcase, connect and collaborate with potential investors,
suppliers, purchasers and also joint venture partners. All these activities are aimed at
increasing mutual cooperation and foreign direct investment in this sector. Recently,
Government of India has announced 100% FDI through automatic route in food processing
and 100% FDI in retail trading of food products produced and/or manufactured in India.
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3. 0 0 Orhe event will have sectoral seminars, state seminars, country seminars, Business to
Business (B2B) sessions, Business to Government (B2G) sessions, Government to Government
(G2G) sessions, besides an exhibition wherein state pavilions, sectoral pavilions and company
stalls would be put up. A unique world food street would be a special attraction wherein
cuisines from India and world food with Indian ingredients would be on display.
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4. 0 0 For further information, Shri. R. Pradeep Kumar, Principal Staff Officer, MoFPI, may
be contacted directly at the following coordinates:
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OO00O00TelODDOODOQ+9111-2649 3225

O0000OFax 0O0DODO0O:+9111-2649 3012

O0000E-mail 0000 rpradeep.kumar@nic.in / secy.mofpi@nic.in
0000 OWebsite O O: http://mofpi.nic.in/
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5. 00 O shall be grateful if the above information is kindly disseminated and circulated to
all members of your esteemed organization to enable them to participate in the said World
Food India 2017. A line in confirmation to the undersigned, along with the list of members to
whom the aforementioned information has been disseminated, will be highly appreciated.
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